From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 5:32 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Third Party Travel Request

Hi Steve,

Apologies on my delay in following up on this, as immediately upon returning from Boston I left for the ALA conference in Las Vegas and have only just now returned to the office.

I would like to report that at the request of Commissioner Bannon I represented, and made a presentation on behalf of, CPL at the Knight Civic Media Conference in Cambridge, MA, June 22-24, 2014. The Knight Foundation covered my flight, hotel, and ground transportation costs, the latter of which was an unexpected change from the original budgeted plan.

Happy to provide any additional information at your request.

Thanks,

Andrew

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library
